
15 April, 1994 

TO: Jeff 

MEMORANDUM 
JAMES M. PEEK 

DEPT. FISH & WILDLIFE RESOURCES 
UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO 
MOSCOW, IDAHO 83843 

PHONE 208-885-7120 
FAX 208-885-9080 

EMAIL peek@uidaho.edu 

SUBJECT: Tentative itinerary for our work in Taylor Ranch 

I would like to spend about three days every other month starting July in the Ranch 
monitoring the three study plots on the benches. Probably the last week of each month, so 
ifwe show up to monitor the long-term plots around July 4th, then let's plan on late Sep, 
late Nov, late Jan, late Mar, late May,. as the approximation. As you know this is 
tentative pending other committments, so I will have to let you know ahead of time in 
each case what the exact time schedule will be. I would anticipate coming in either alone 
or with Pat or one other person to help out. This itinerary will help me to keep up on 
what Guy and Brian are doing as well. The winter times are the most tentative, even if 
they are the most important in terms of the work! 

Tentative schedule 

July 3-8: monitor trend plots, and study plots on benches 
Sept 26-28 study plots 
Nov 28-30 study plots 
Jan week before school starts, 12-15 study plots 
Mar 24-26 spring break but check NAW &NRC study plots 
May 22-24 study plots 

Guy will be coming in right after school lets out, and Brian will be in and out all summer 
as well. Additionally, Dr. Mueller from Vienna will likely show up the last two or three 
weeks in June, and will be helping the students. 

I am flexible on all of this, so if you have binds for space, let me know and I can fit in 
when times are best for all concerned. 
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